


Tournament 

10:30 AM: Registration with a hot chili lunch. Provided by Tim Horton's 

12:00 PM: Shot-Gun start with a roast beef and roast turkey dinner to follow 

The Kiwanis Club of Ingersoll has served the greater Oxford County and beyond since its incorporation on 

April 21, 1921. Its focal point has been Young Children Priority One and, as a member of Kiwanis 

International, pledges to "serve the children of the world." The Club continues to contribute to many local 

needs, including Alexandra Hospital, the Fusion Youth Centre, Citizenship Awards, scholarships for local 

students, the School Snack program, sports programs, ITOPA, the Ingersoll Library, Scouting, Easter Seals 

Ontario, Key Club at IDCI, Canterbury Folk Festival and assistance for various individuals and groups to attend 

camps. 

The proceeds from the 2017 Kiwanis Chip-in-Fore-Kids Golf 

Tournament will be split among the Thames Valley Children's 

Centre, the Fusion Youth Centre, and various projects 

conducted by the Kiwanis Club of Ingersoll. 

"The support of the Kiwanis Club of Ingersoll has led to the 

establishment of the Region's only pediatric-centered gait lab. 

Here our orthopedic surgeon, physiotherapists and 

kinesiologists can assess movement patterns of children and 

youth to identify the best technique to solve their mobility 

challenges. With the establishment of the Chip-in-Fore-Kids charity golf tournament in 2008, the Ingersoll 

Kiwanians continue their exceptional support of TVCC's children and youth. We are truly grateful for their 

ongoing support." - Dr. John LaPorta, CEO, Thames Valley Children's Centre. 

The Kiwanis Club of Ingersoll has been a tremendous supporter of the Thames Valley Children's Centre 

{TVCC) over the past 23 years, committing over $185,000 to help the clients reach beyond disability. In 

collaboration with the TVCC and, in light of the Kiwanis motto, Young Children Priority One, the Kiwanis Club 

of Ingersoll is hosting a golf tournament to raise funds to assist the TVCC and the more than 800 children in 

Oxford County that use TVCC's facilities and services. The Chip-in-Fore-Kids Golf Tournament will take place 

at the Ingersoll Golf and Country Club on Tuesday, October 3, 2017. 

The entry fee of $120 includes chili lunch, goodie bag, round of golf with a power cart, roast beef and roast 

turkey dinner and a great day of fun for an amazing cause. Please consider participating, donating an auction 

prize, or being a Corporate, Friendship or Hole Sponsor. 

More information is located on the back registration page, or by calling Paul Henderson at 519-475-0275. 


